Date:
June 4, 2009

To:
ERCOT Technical Advisory Committee

From:
Mark Bruce, TAC Chair

Re:
Agenda Item No. 15  Planning Charter Revisions

Members:

Proposed revisions to the ERCOT Planning Charter were tabled at our May 4 TAC meeting.  There was some thought that TAC might receive some guidance from the PUCT or ERCOT  Board in the intervening month.  However, the Board did not address the issue and requested TAC present an update at the June Board meeting.  Likewise, the PUCT deferred action on the Kelson CCN application at its May 21 Open Meeting.
Therefore, I have placed this item on the June 4 TAC agenda and noticed it for a possible vote because it is an eligible item on the TAC’s table.  However, since the Chair is unaware of any new developments on this issue since the last TAC meeting, I have only scheduled 5 minutes for this agenda item as I do not expect substantive discussion or action at this meeting.
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